FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information:

• Does the Local Authority currently purchase live-in care packages? Live-in care is 24-hour care in a patient's home, living with the patient.
Yes


• What is the average price for live-in care packages?
Information not held, as no 24 hour care packages have been purchased within the last 12 months. The Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.

• Please can you provide the name of the commissioner who commissions home care in the Local Authority 
Kate Galoppi


• Is there an open framework for us to apply for spot purchasing or an approved provider?
The framework is not currently open but does have the ability to be.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
